EDEWG Conference Call 9/6/2007
Utilities:  Allegheny Power, Duquesne Light Company, First Energy (MetEd, Penelec, & Penn Power), PECO, PPL Utilities, and UGI
Suppliers/Service Providers: Alliance Data, EC-Power, Energy Services Group, Dominion Retail, PPL Solutions, Commerce Energy, 8760
Other:  PUC

Agenda:
1. Introductions 

2. Recertification Sub-committee Report 
3. Contact List
4. Purchase of Receivables
5. Other Business 

6. Next Meeting 

Meeting Notes:
1. Introductions
Gerald Kaloi, PECO (Utility Co-Chair), introduced the EDEWG leadership and commenced roll call.
2. Re-certification Sub-committee Update

EC-Power submitted comments to the EDEWG Re-certification draft.  They felt the document needed additional clarity, direction, and date specific timelines.  EC-Power will submit additional clarification regarding their comments and the EDEWG leadership will provide additional direction.

3. EDEWG Contact List Updates
Annunciata Marino (PUC) distributed the EDEWG contact list along with this meeting’s agenda.  Please review the document and provide any necessary updates directly to Annunciata.
4. Purchase of Receivables
On Wednesday, September 5th, the PUC held an informational meeting in Harrisburg to review the Purchase of Receivables (POR) requirements and each EDC’s specific implementation.  In attendance were each of the POR EDCs, the BCS, PUC Law Bureau, and the EDEWG Leadership.  EDEWG would especially like to thank Pike County Electric (NY) for their participation in the meeting.  George Behr gave a presentation which detailed the current POR process and each EDC provided detailed explanation on their specific implementation.  The meeting was informative and resulted in the following action items…

a. The current POR model should be clearly defined within the Revised Plan.
b. The Duquesne Light (DLCO) POR implementation is a completely separate model.
c. DLCO’s pilot POR model will require slight changes to the EDI Implementation Guidelines.  The EDEWG leadership will work with DLCO to develop these specific changes.  Once agreed upon, DLCO will submit the appropriate change controls.
5. New Business

a. There will be a stakeholder group forming to discuss the Default Service Master Agreement.  Any interested party should contact Annunciata for additional information.

b. There’s a proposed Rulemaking for Electronic Filings in circulation.  This would permit the filing of documents electronically with the Commission.

c. NAESB Update – Nothing to report

6. Next Meeting 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 10th, 2007 at 2:00 PM ET.  To participate, call (717) 901-0630
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